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With restrictions as a result of COVID-19 easing further, we're pleased to welcome you back to the 
Steelers!

Under Public Health Orders, we're permitted to allow 173 patrons into the club whilst also observing 
physical distancing of 1.5m, 1 person per 4sqm and patron limits for different areas throughout the club.

Whilst restrictions remain in place we will be adhering strictly to these set out by the authorities in the 
following ways:

• Hand sanitisers located throughout the club.
• Enhanced workplace hygiene and cleaning practices.
• Increasing daily cleaning frequencies.
• Cutlery and napkins removed from tables.
• Increased and enhanced cleaning of various touch points around the club such as bar tops, door     
handles, point of sales, button panels, gaming machines, CRT’s, ATM’s and more.
• Regular spraying throughout the club with anti-bacterial spray.
• Perspex barriers at busier areas of the club.
• COVID-19 marshals enforcing rules and regulations
• Additional staff training.
• Floor markings clearly identifying 1.5m for queues.
• Furniture re-arranged to ensure physical distancing.

In addition to this we will also enhance and mitigate the risk of further spread by ensuring personnel stay 
at home if they are showing any symptoms, have travelled overseas or have been in close contact with a 
confirmed case of Coronavirus.

As the current situation is very fluid with regular updates coming from the various health departments and 
the government, we will continue adapt and evolve with the situation.

In the meantime, we are trading from 11am-6am every day and are pleased to advise members that:

• All members will remain in their current membership level until 1st August. This means that members 
will have more time to earn points to move into higher tiers and therefore receive greater benefits.
• Members points will not be wiped until 1st January 2021.

The entire team is excited to be open again and we look forward to serving you at the club again.

See you at the Steelers!
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